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 A big congratulations to our boys rugby team for their impressive matches yesterday. Our team 
played so well and had a lot of fun. It's amazing how much they are improving week to week. They 
won against a solid GNS team and almost won against the experienced North Saanich team with 
only a 5 minute break and 1 sub in the heat. Way to go! 

 Track and Field yesterday at UVic went really well. All of our athletes performed at their best and 
many did well enough to make the city finals. More details on who will be going to the finals will be 
given out at practices. There will be a grade 6 and 7 girls high jump practice and 100m and relay 
practices on Monday. Please come prepared for this on Monday. 

 The Field hockey season finished after school yesterday. Mr. Ross was very happy with the group 
this year and GHMS thanks him for coaching. 

 Chess club is happening today in the library at lunch. 
 Thank you to Luke and Jeremy from Ms. Dong’s class for helping us set up the tables and chairs for 

the rugby group today. Great grizzlies have been put in the box for our next gathering. 

 


